
A lot has happened since you last heard from us!

In July, we held our annual School Resource Officer Backpack Drive. Thanks to
the generosity from the BHHS Legacy Foundation and a sponsorship from
America First Credit Union, over 1,100 backpacks were divided up between nine
agencies! We also could not have done it without the amazing volunteers from
Walmart. Take a look at a great video by the Glendale Police Department that
captured the essence of the day. SRO Backpack Drive

In August, we hosted a luncheon celebrating 15 years of service.
Our 135 guests were deeply moved by a powerful testimony from a family we
helped, along with heartfelt stories shared by officers from the Phoenix,
Glendale, and Mesa Police Departments, and a Captain from the Maricopa
County Sheriff's Office. Luncheon Video

SUPPORTING OFFICERS 24/7/365 DAYS A YEAR

https://www.facebook.com/share/v/jE48zxe4E9vdBBkU/
https://www.facebook.com/share/v/7bkxcHstjrM55LMM/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=516b37c5-77a9-48ec-bdd9-c3916a396190


This is our mission in action!

When an elderly man with
medical and mental health
challenges needed urgent help
after his wife was hospitalized,
officers from Apache Junction
turned to us.

They utilized our after-hours card,
which enabled us time to follow
up and provide him with a safe
place to stay and food until a
long-term solution was found.

The total cost? $489.68 — a
small price to pay for the safety
and well-being of this couple
during their time of crisis.

After encountering a
single mother and her
children in need, an
Apache Junction police
officer felt compelled to
help, so he placed a
request to AoP.

A $350 gift card to a
grocery store was
provided to help ease their
burden.

This is what community
support looks like. �

An SRO from Mesa PD
reached out after learning a
student’s bike was stolen,
leaving him walking to school
every day.

We stepped in and met up so
he could pick out a new bike,
helmet, and lock to ensure his
safety as he goes to and from
school each day! ��

This is why we do what we do!

Officers requested our help on a
domestic violence call
to get a young mom and her baby
out of danger. Within 2 hours, we
secured them a flight and they
were on their way to safety with
family.

Thank you to all our supporters—
you make it possible for us to
respond quickly to urgent
requests like this.

A mom and her little one
were spotted walking a
long distance in the
summer heat. The officers
stopped to check if they
were okay.

Turns out, her stroller had
broken, and she couldn’t
afford a new one.

Thanks to their concern,
we stepped in and
delivered a stroller,
diapers, and snacks to
make things a bit easier
for this single mom.

A Phoenix officer learned a
student had been walking to
and from school, over an hour
each day, during the
excessive heat in August.

He wanted to do something,
and so he placed a request
with us.

We met the student, officers,
and school personnel at
Walmart so she could pick
out a bike, helmet, and other
accessories.
Watch here: link

https://www.instagram.com/reel/C-8LrE4PzlX/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==


Selling out fast! Only 8 golf foursomes remain!
We are excited to once again host the Take Flight Golf Classic Tournament on Friday,
December 6th, at Dobson Ranch in Mesa.

The raised funds provide us a means to continue serving the community through direct
requests from on-duty officers, so that the answer is always "YES" when a request
comes in.

Join us today through your sponsorship or registering to golf and show your support!!

https://www.takeflightclassic.com

https://www.takeflightclassic.com


Thank you Golf
Sponsors!

Update for Officers

Reminder* You have two options to submit a request.
Online through our website,
https://angelsonpatrol.org/officer-request-form or via our
Angels on Patrol app. The app is designed exclusively for
on-duty law enforcement officers.
Just search for "Angels on Patrol" in the App Store and tap
on "Download" to get started!

RESPONSE NEEDED -
It is important to complete the surveys received by AoP as
we depend on your response to improve our service and is a
requirement for several of our grant funders.

 

Every Donation is Impactful!

$25: Transports a domestic violence victim
to a safe location.
$50: Provides a tank of gas for a single parent,
ensuring they can get to work or take their kids to
school.
$100: Feeds a family of four for a week.
$250: Provides two nights in a motel for a family
escaping abuse.
$1,000: Flies a family to safety, freeing them from
the cycle of violence.
$1,500: Supports a family with emergency rental
assistance to prevent an eviction and
homelessness.

Please consider becoming a
monthly donor. Your support and

contribution enable us to meet
our mission and assist officers
and those they encounter in

crisis. 

Donate Today

https://angelsonpatrol.org/officer-request-form
https://angelsonpatrol.org/officer-request-form
https://angelsonpatrol.org/donate


 
www.angelsonpatrol.org

​PO BOX 37985
​Phoenix, AZ 85069
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@angelsonpatrol
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